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From the editors
We are very proud to be able to publish a special issue of the 
Nordic Journal of Architectural Research on Architecturology, con-
taining articles and papers by professor Philippe Boudon and his 
colleagues. The selection of articles has been made by Philippe 
Boudon and us. We hope that this issue will give a much wanted 
input to the discussion of what architectural research is, and what 
it ought to be.

We have many people to thank for their contributions to this is-
sue of NA, first of all Philippe Boudon and his colleagues, Philippe 
Deshayes, Françoise Schatz, Stanislas Fiszer and Frédéric Pousin.

Special thanks must be given to Luis Ospina who has done ex-
cellent work as a translator of the original texts from french into 
english (with the exception of the articles by Phillippe Deshayes, 
which the author has translated).

We are also very grateful to the publishers who gratiously gave 
us their permission to translate and publish the articles included 
in this issue. They are: Presses Universitaires de France, Editions Pa-
ranthèses, Éditions L’Harmattan, and Afcet Gauthier-Villars.

Niels Albertsen, Jerker Lundequist

PS. Translator’s thanks 
The translator wishes to thank Philippe Boudon for his total availabi-
lity concerning numerous questions and for his suggestions. Philippe 
Deshayes also offered appreciable assisance and clarifications. 
Lastly, Ms. Bonnie Ott (University of Buffalo, USA) made an inva-
buable contribution by reading and streamlining the entire 
manuscript.

Luis Ospina 
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”The horse is far away”, Manne Lodmark.


